
IBR’s “Tunnel Concept Assessment” is misleading 
 
Columbia River barge captains, depending on the river level and the 
height of their barge, can select one of three barge channels to pass 
under the current I-5 Bridge. If an immersed tunnel replaced the 
current bridge there would be no height restrictions or piers to 
navigate between, only a single channel near the center of the river. 
 
The Interstate Bridge Replacement Program’s “Tunnel Concept 
Assessment” is incorrect and misleading because it evaluated a 
tunnel that goes under three current barge channels that would not 
exist with an immersed tunnel. 
 

 
 



 
 
 



The IBR’s misleading evaluation has extremely inaccurate estimates 
of excavation, 7.9 million cubic yards. 
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